Augusta Park Primary School

Newsletter

6 September 2022



PASS Sports Day

Thursday, 8 Sept

Footy Colours
Day

Wednesday, 14 Sept

Optional Family / Teacher Interviews

Tuesday, 20 Sept Wednesday, 21 Sept Thursday, 22 Sept

<u>Assembly</u>

Friday, 23 Sept

SAPSASA Table Tennis

Friday, 23 Sept

Last Day of Term 3

Friday, 30 Sept Early Dismissal at 2:10pm

From the Principal

Dear Families

This week has been a very exciting week for Mr Fawcett's and Mrs Bhangu's classes as they set off for their camp to Adelaide. For the past two years, due to COVID-19, students have been unable to undertake camps to Adelaide so it was

wonderful to see their enthusiastic faces as they left on the bus yesterday morning. We have heard they are having a great time during their trip, visiting the SA Museum, Botanical Gardens and the Adelaide Show. They arrive back at school this afternoon and we can't wait to hear about all their adventures!



We wish to say a huge thank you to families for the effort they went to for Book Week, we saw some wonderful costumes! We also had a fantastic book week parade with many more students than ever dressing up to share their love of books or their favourite character. It was a fun-filled morning and we hope that the families who



joined us for the parade had as much fun watching as the students did showing off their costumes.

Community Breakfast

It was fantastic to see so many families enjoying bacon and eggs at our last Community Breakfast. We hope to see you at our next one in Term 4. Big thanks to the staff for cooking and serving the food, it was delicious!

REMINDERS – Student Free Days Friday 9th September and Monday 12th September

We would like to remind families we have a student free day on Friday for staff to undertake professional development in trauma informed practices. Then on Monday we have another student free day to allow staff to participate in mathematics training in the Big Ideas in Number (trusting the count and place value).

Finally we would like to remind you about Footy Colours Day next Wednesday, 14th September and can't wait to see you all dressed in your favourite team's colours.







Regards Bec Mueller - Principal



Wiss fomes elass







In Science this term, our class has been exploring different materials and their properties. In this lesson, we were shade detectives and needed to discover which materials would provide us with shade! We discovered that alfoil, paper, fabric and foam all provided us with shade. Next lesson, we will be creating shelters for a toy! Well done little scientists!











Community Breakfast





























Dreaming with eyes open...



COLLECTING MONTH

Come and meet the Postasaurus at the Post Office for Collecting Month starting September 5th!

This year's collecting month features 5 Australian Dinosaurs. Visit the Post Office for giveaways and enter the colouring competition. Learn more about the dinosaurs that lived in Australia and see what's at your local Post Office.

See you there!



50 Commercial Rd, Port Augusta

13th of September between 3:30 and 5:00



